
TATA CONSUMER PRODUCTS 

February 1, 2022 

To Our Valued Trade Partners, 

On behalf of Tata Consumer Products Canada, Thomas, Large & Singer is announcing a price increase on all 

SKU's per the attached effective on orders shipped on or after April 1st ,2022. 

Tata Consumer Products Canada is implementing this price increase due to the overwhelming cumulative 

effects of increases in ingredients, packaging, freight, warehousing, and overheads. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your McCormack Bourrie and Waypoint Foodservice sales 

representative. 

We appreciate your continued support and partnership. 

Kurt Hatherly 

Country Head 

Tata Consumer Products Canada 

 iW'ti:PI W, teapigs. Ill 


